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Publicity actioned A/ Venues Booked A/ Speakers Confirmed A/ Delegates Ready &/

BE PREPARED TO BE “SURPRISINGLY UNSURPRISED”

Hard to believe we know but another year has flown by
and here we are on the verge of another action packed
summer south coast convention week. Based on the positive
feedback we received from previous years the format for
the 11 meetings remains unchanged apart of course from
the topics and speakers! Attendance is free so why miss
out? Put the dates in your diary now!

Our keynote events are the five evening presentations at
Citygate (2 -6t July) and the three morning meetings at
Christ Church Westbourne (4t-6t July). Supporting those
eight meetings we have the leader’s seminar on Tuesday the
3rd and the two youth evening events on the 4t & 5th July.

Yet again we have been fortunate to secure the services of
two excellent speakers to present on their chosen topics
from the old and new testaments.

Scotland

Craig Dyer (pictured above right) will be delving into 1 Peter for us at Citygate under the
intriguing banner heading of “How to be Surprisingly Unsurprised” whilst at Christ Church
Westbourne Daf Meirion-Jones will expound “The Lord who loves to Save” taking us

through the book of Zephaniah Chapters one, two and three.

Full details of the speakers, the individual sessions, the timetables, the Youth events and the
Leaders Seminar can be found on the Convention Website and Facebook pages.

TURN OVER TO SEE THE BOOKS WHICH WILL BE ON SALE AT THE CONVENTION







